
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS: Autumn Term 1 
   

 

Reading Books 

Reading books will be changed once per week on a Friday. *Please 

note that your child will only receive a reading book once they 

are confidently able to blend sounds for reading*. In addition 

we will be sending home a library book for you to share with your 

children. These will also be changed on a Friday. 

 

 

Homework Challenges 

 

Please don’t forget to explore the homework challenge menu. All 

photos need to be posted onto dojo ready for our homework 

challenge afternoon on the. 

 

PE –Thursday 

Please ensure that earrings are not worn, or can be removed 

independently by your child.  Long hair should be tied back. 

We will be doing PE outside for as much of the time as possible 

so please wear dark coloured tracksuit bottoms and a sweat shirt 

when the weather is cooler. 

 

 

 

 

Please contact me via Dojo if you have any questions or 

concerns about your child. 

Class Information  
EYFS 

Autumn Term 2 2024 
We hope you find the following information helpful about 

your child’s class. 

We have included details on how we will be supporting your 

child’s return to school over the coming weeks. 

 

This term we will be covering all 7 areas of learning and 

development in the EYFS curriculum, as well as continually 

assessing children each half term. 

 

You will find a brief overview of the curriculum content for 

Literacy and Maths. Information about other subjects will 

be sent separately in a more detailed ‘Knowledge Organiser’. 

This information is designed to give you a flavour of what 

the children in Reception will be learning this term as well 

as some more detailed information on the knowledge we 

expect children to know at the end of this term.    

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs Dexter 

 



   

 

 

English 

 

We will be learning stories using 

actions in order to be able to 

retell them. We will create story 

maps of the events in each story 

and children will have a go at 

creating their own story maps 

and writing. Stories will include 

‘Three Little Pigs’. 

 

 
 

Maths 

 

We will continue to use the 

CBeebies programme 

‘Numberblocks’ to teach 

understanding of the numbers 

and the number system.  

We will be exploring numbers 6-

10. Comparing 

groups up to 10 as 

well as further 

exploration of 

addition and 

subtraction.  

 

 

 

Phonics 

 

We will be following ‘Read, Write 

Inc’ as a method of learning our 

phonic sounds, and how to use 

them to read and write.  

 

 

 

Discover RE 

 

We will be learning about different celebrations including Diwali and Christmas. 

We are also celebrating differences. 

 

 

 


